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Parents and guardians of our children have the right of know about the qualifications of 

professionals and paraprofessionals working with their children.  If you have any 

questions regarding the qualifications of the staff at Ohio County Schools, please feel free 

to call Mr. Walter Saunders for the information.  As of the 2022-2023 school year, all 

instructional staff at Ohio County Schools are certified as “Highly Qualified”. 

 

 

 

 

 


